Reminder Email 4

Subject: GAMSAT March 2023 — Reminder Email 4

Dear GAMSAT Test taker,

Your admission ticket has now been released. Please ensure you attend the address and test
date on your admission ticket.

Ensure that you know your ACER username and password used when registering for GAMSAT.
These will be needed to log into your test. You will not be able to sit GAMSAT without this
information, so make sure you know it. Your username is your email address.

Please ensure that you have an accepted form of ID with you on your test day. For a list of
accepted ID documents, please refer to the GAMSAT information booklet. You will not be
permitted to enter the test centre without an accepted ID document and your admission
ticket, and you will forfeit your registration fee. Digital ID documents, where they are
government issued, will be accepted. Photocopies or photos of documents will not be.

Please ensure that you bring adequate food to eat during your lunch break before the start of
Section 3. Opportunities to purchase food may not be available at all test centres. Burwood
and ACER Sydney test centres do not have food available for purchase.

Any issues relating to the test venue or physical discomfort should be brought to the
attention of a test supervisor immediately so that, if possible, they can be addressed without
delay.

Should you experience any issues during the test day, you are advised to email the GAMSAT
office (gamsat@acer.org) or message via the messaging system in your registration account
within three (3) days of your test sitting. The GAMSAT office will not contact you to follow up.
This also applies to test takers who leave early due to illness — a medical certificate explaining
your situation should be provided within three (3) days of your test session.
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